
 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      Marico Information classification: Official 

May 13, 2024 

 

Sub: Clarification on movement in volume 

Ref: BSE Email dated May 13, 2024; Reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/ 2024-2025 / 67 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is with reference to your email as referred above, seeking clarification on the movement in volume 

of equity shares of Marico Limited (“Company”).  

  

In this regard, we wish to inform that in accordance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations 

and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing Regulations”), the Company has been 

regularly and promptly disseminating to the stock exchanges all material events, information, etc. that 

may have a bearing on the operations/performance of the Company. Furthermore, the Company has 

submitted its audited standalone and consolidated financial results for FY 2023-24 on May 6, 2024, 

pursuant to its adoption by the Board of Directors at its meeting held on the same day.  

 

The increase in movement in volume of Company’s equity shares is due to market conditions and is purely 

market driven. In the event there is any material event/information that requires intimation under the 

SEBI Listing Regulations, the Company will continue to make necessary disclosures in accordance with 

regulatory provisions. 

 

We request you to take the above clarification on records.   

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Marico Limited 

 

 

 

Vinay M A 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  

The Surveillance Department, 

BSE Limited, 

1st Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 

Scrip Code: 531642 
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